
Notice for Rescheduling of Pre-EOI Submission Meeting 

Due to a technical issue with the link provided for the Pre-EOI Submission Meeting in 
the document titled “EOI content” (Table Sr. No. 8 on page 4 of 24) associated with 
EOI No: IGL/BD/CBG/2025-26/01 Expression of Interest (EOI) for empanelment 

of execution partners for setting up CBG Plants jointly with IGL , the Pre-EOI 

Submission Meeting has been rescheduled. 

 

Revised Meeting Details: 

Date : 19th June 2025 

Time : 15:00 Hrs 

 

Interested parties are requested to join the meeting via the following link: 

 Join the meeting now 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZGJhZGFjYmMtZGI1Ny00NzMzLWE4YTUtMTkxZmE1MWZhYWRj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227665cb82-c3f0-42cf-83b4-01dafff441db%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22331cc834-1f2e-49bc-bd08-dfa823c160f2%22%7d

